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12th October 2012
PRESS RELEASE
IHCA Statement on the HSE Referral of the LRC Proposals to the Labour Court

The IHCA is surveying its members to ascertain their views on the proposals set out by the Labour Relations Commission on 17th September. That process, to be concluded in a short number of weeks, will determine the level of support for the proposals and the outcome will then be advised to the HSE.

It appears to the Association that the HSE is being most unhelpful by now referring the proposals to the Labour Court for a recommendation where no disagreement has yet been identified on the proposals. This is most regrettable and cannot be in the best interests of patients or taxpayers.

Consultant members of the Association have been working well beyond their contract hours, implementing and delivering widespread changes under Croke Park over the past number of years. The HSE appears intent on jeopardising that good work with its current approach to reform. 
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